
 

        Year 5 Newsletter 
Summer Term 

 

Maths  
 

In our maths lessons we will be learning about... 
- measure  
- area and perimeter  
- volume  
- solving word problems 

English 
 

In our English lessons we will be exploring a range of 

text types including a narrative and a persuasive 

debate. 

Topics  
 

Topic/History — Tudors  
PE – Athletics 
Personal Development — Heath & Wellbe-
ing/SRE  
English— Narrative & Debate  
Maths— measure, area and perimeter and 
volume  
Art— Mixed Media (Painting)  
Computing– iCrypto  
Science— Living things 
RE— Hinduism and Christianity 

Year 5 Staff 
Mr Edwards  -Teacher in Class 5E 

Miss Freemantle – Teacher in Class 5F 
Mrs Rayment – Year 5 Teaching  

Assistant  

Homework 
 

Homework will be sent out weekly and needs to 
be returned by the following Monday morning.  
 
The children will be given homework from their 
CGP guides. Please make sure that homework is 
completed in blue/black pen or pencil and is pre-
sented neatly. 

ATTENDANCE  

Attendance at Colmers Farm Primary School is  

extremely important. Your child is our top priori-

ty and if they are to achieve their full potential 

they must be in school as often as possible.  

Multiplication Tables 
 

This term we will continue to  learn our 

times tables. Please help your child by  

practising these at home. 

I m p o r t a n t  D a t e s  
 

M o n da y 5 th  Ma y  2025  

B a nk  H o l i day   
 

F r i d ay  23 rd  Ma y  2025  

B r e ak  up  f r om S ch oo l  

 

M o n da y  2 nd  Ju ne  2025  

B a ck  to  S ch oo l  
 

W e d ne s da y  18 t h  Ju n e   2025  

S po r t s  Day  

 

M o n da y 23 rd  J un e   2025  

S e l l y  M ano r  T r i p  

 

W e d ne s da y  2 n d Ju ly   2025   

T ra ns i t i on  Da y  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back after what was hopefully a restful Easter break. 

This newsletter contains information about your child’s learning 

in maths, English and topic for this term. If you have any 

questions we are here to help.  

Reading 
It is very important that your child is 
reading at home daily. 
 
Children are expected to complete an Ac-
celerated  Reader quiz once they have fin-
ished reading their book. 
 
Remember, reading regularly will help your 
child  with their writing too!  

Water Bottles 
Please ensure your child 

brings a filled water 
bottle into school each 
day. Please remember 
that only water should 
be brought into school.  



  

Useful websites:  
 

• www.colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org  

• www.primaryresources.com 

•  Accelerated Reader— tinyurl.com/colmers  

•  Spelling Shed— www.edshed.com 

•  Mathletics— login.mathletics.com  

•  Times Table Rock Stars—play.ttrockstars.com 

•  National Oak Academy—www.thenational.acadmeny  

Thank you in 
advance for your 

support with 
this! 


